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Right of Way at 5th St SW & 14th Ave SW

From carpntr@midrivers.com <carpntr@midrivers.com>
Date Mon 6/2/2025 3:16 PM
To  Jeff Hintz <publicworks@cityofsidneymt.com>
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Mr. Hintz:

Would it be possible to address a possible change in the right of way at 5th Street SW and 14th
Avenue SW? I realize that 5th Street was extended a number of years ago and there may be a
reason that the yield signs were placed at their current locations.

However, with 5th providing access to those attending events at the fairgrounds and those traveling
to and from the airport, many drivers (maybe not local) miss the yield signs. When traveling south
on 14th. I've slowed at that intersection when another vehicle is approaching from either direction
on 5th and play the guessing game of "Will They Yield?" Sometimrs they do and sometimes they
don't.

The flashing stop signs added when Lincoln was reconfigured really grab drivers' attention, so
maybe flashing yield signs would help if the right of way cannot be changed to a stop sign or yield
sign on 14th.

Thank you for your consideration.

Nancy Carpenter



